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Your Ref.:  TPB/A/K10/261
Our Ref: J1023/002/L102303

By Hand
Town Planning Board,
DESIGN LIMITED 15/F., North Point Government Offices,
333 Java Road,
North Point,
Hong Kong

Attn.: Ms. Erin YEUNG

30" April 2019

Dear Madam,

Re: Request for Deferment of Decision
349 Prince Edward Road West, Kowloon
Section 16 Planning Application No. A/K10/261

With reference to your email regarding the departmental comments for the
captioned application on 26 April 2019, we write to request for deferment of
decision on application for two (2) months for addressing the comment from
departments.

Should you require any further information, please feel free to contact me at 2851
2122.

Your kindly acceptance of our application will be much obliged.

Yours faithfully,
For and on behalf of
Z Design Limited

&t

Eric Cheung &
Senior Architect

KML/BL/KL/EC/wc
Encl. as stated
c.c. New Harbour Hotel Limited

8/F Chuang's Enterprises Building
No. 382 Lockhart Road

Wan Chai Hong Kong

T 852-2851-2122

F 852-2581-4478
mail@zgroup.com.hk
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